
Mrs. Strobel

To 1st grade! Hi! I’m Mrs. Strobel. I’m 
excited to be your teacher 
this year. I love teaching at 
Barclay! I can’t wait to meet 

all of you. I spent my 
summer enjoying time with 
my family. I loved going to 
the pool with Mr. Strobel 

and my two children, 
Harrison and Gracelyn. I am 
looking forward to meeting 
you on Monday, August 

30th!

estrobel@cbsd.org
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